
From: Billierochford   
Sent: 27 August 2022 08:32 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 acres of land at 
Berden Hall Farm. 
It is appalling to cover agricultural land with outdated inefficient panels whilst men like Putin 
breathe as there are other better alternatives We need this land for food The harm to fauna & flora 
is a disgrace and unacceptable Every new build should by law should have solar panels & the newer 
methods of generating electricity should be used to stop this & other applications  My name is Sylvia  
Rochford  
     I strongly disapprove of this proposal                  
 




